
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:       IOLTA Participating Financial Institutions 

From:   The West Virginia State Bar 

Date:    December 2015 

 

The West Virginia State Bar’s IOLTA Advisory Committee is pleased to announce the 

hiring of an IOLTA Advisory Committee clerk.  Tyler Shoub will be joining the State Bar’s staff 

on January 4, 2016.  After a few weeks of training, Tyler will be one of your main contacts at the 

State Bar.  Until he has gotten his feet wet, please do not hesitate to continue contacting Anita R. 

Casey at caseya@wvbar.org or 304-553-7228. 
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